
From: Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: 'Becker, Derrec'DBecker@emd.sc.gov

Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/16/2015 10:22:18 AM

Subject: RE: tomorrows Daily Plan

Got it – thanks so much!
 
Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 9:24 AM
 
To: Vick, Hannah; Godfrey, Rob
 
Cc: 'Becker, Derrec'; Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: RE: tomorrows Daily Plan
 
Hannah, the zip code is wrong for the Charleston center, 29201 is a Columbia zip code.
 
From: Vick, Hannah [mailto:Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 8:56 AM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Cc: 'Becker, Derrec'; Adams, Chaney; Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: RE: tomorrows Daily Plan
 
Good to go.
 
Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
 

From: Godfrey, Rob [mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 8:38 AM
 
To: Vick, Hannah
 
Cc: Becker, Derrec; Adams, Chaney; Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: Re: tomorrows Daily Plan
 
Have we seen recovery center release for those listed here?
 
Who would this go to?
 

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Oct 16, 2015, at 7:39 AM, Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov> wrote:

For today. 
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Hannah Vick
 
FEMA External Affairs
 
(715) 828-1147
 

From: Chandler, Jacqueline
 
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 11:44:23 PM
 
To: Vick, Hannah
 
Subject: tomorrows Daily Plan

For your nod.  If you are good, will share with leads and EA advisors.
 
Jacqueline Sue Aguigui Chandler
Deputy External Affairs Officer
DR 4241 SC
jacqueline.chandler@fema.dhs.gov
202-384-5197 (iPhone)
916-919-9517 (personal cell)
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